3, Canterbury Drive
Ashby de la Zouch
Leics LEG65 2QQ

Tel: 0530 422195

28 December 1993

To whom it may concern,

Re: Mr Roger Moss

In my capacity as a representative of a major worldwide
automobile company it has been my pleasure to work, since

1981, with Roger Moss.

During that time he has shown a continuing high degree of
inventiveness and resourcefulness and his honesty in

business dealings has, I believe, been second to none.

One point which I remember very clearly was the pride he
showed at Moss Machine Tools in not only employing 100
people but also that this meant that 100 families were fed
and clothed and had a roof over their heads because of the

employment opportunities that he made available.
I am sure that should Mr Moss now continue in any other
business venture he will do so with the same level of

honesty and commitment that he has already demonstrated and

I wish him every success.

Should anybody have any questions about this reference I

will be only too willing to answer them.

CAL—

Graham A EBarge



